

Wednesday 15th March 2017

Grade 3/4 Camp – Camp Manyung Wednesday 31st May – Friday 2nd June 2017

Dear Parents,

This year our Grade 3 and 4 students will be enjoying a 3 day adventure and leisure camp at Camp Manyung, Mt Eliza from Wednesday 31st May to Friday 2nd June. At Camp Manyung, students will participate in a wide range of educational and environmental activities including archery, flying fox, bike riding and a beach ramble experience.

The camp is fully catered for, covering all meals from dinner on Monday to lunch on Wednesday. There will be four staff members and three parents attending camp this year. If you would like to have a funfilled experience with us on camp, helping to make our camp safe, exciting and memorable, please express your interest in writing to the Principal (Robyn Floyd or Shelley Morrison) by Friday 24th March 2017.

The inclusive cost of the camp is approximately \$275 per child. Please forward a deposit of \$50 for this camp by **Friday 21st April**. Full payment is to be made by **Friday 19th May**. After the deposit has been paid, part payments can be made at any time up until the final payment date. As we would like all students to attend the camp, please contact the Principal if there are any difficulties with payment.

Information regarding medical needs and camp requirements will be sent home in Term 2

Yours sincerely, Meagan Cofield, Claire Sutherland, James Smith, Tanya Tomic, Niki Judd and Lucy Gargano

TO THE PRINCIPAL: YEAR 3/4 - CAMP MANYUNG PERMISSION	N AND DEPOSIT
My childhas my permission to attend the school camp at Camp Manyung in Mt Eliz	
2017.	a IIOIII 51 Way – 2 Way

I agree to meet the expense of my child being returned to school either with an accompanying teacher (who will then be returned to camp) or by collecting my child from camp personally.

I understand that such an arrangement may be necessary due to illness, injury or if in the opinion of the teacher-in-charge, there is non-cooperation of any description by my child.

- † Deposit is enclosed \$50.00 due Friday 21st April
- † Final Part Payment of \$225.00 will be paid by Friday 19th May
- Early Full Payment is enclosed \$275.00

Signed Parent/Guardian Date

Email: <u>glen.iris.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au</u> Website: www.gips.vic.edu.au

